
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 September 2011 
            
Newsletter No 4 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 3 October 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Davina Kular     Nursery 
For working hard to recognise a 

circle shape. 

  Adijah Squire   RW 
For always working hard in 

lessons. 

  Brianna Anderson  RG 
For learning all the Oxford 

Reading Tree Stage 1 words. 

  Molly Ewins  1H 
For a great effort in art to work 
in the style of Georgia O’Keefe. 

 Anshika Mahandru  1/2L 
For writing excellent instructions for 

a class dance. 

 Zaynab Begum    2S 
For super literacy work and 

putting 100% effort in to all she 
does. 

  Atish Bangar  3L 
For working hard in R. E. 

Anika Sowan   3/4MW 
For always working hard during 

lessons. 

Ethan Stafford-Cookson   4W 
For trying hard with his science 

investigation about friction. 

Jayden Taylor-Richards      5B 
For writing an excellent poem. 

   Isla Sutton   5/6S 
For excellent poetry. 

Saniyah Akhter    6SH 
For working hard in all areas of 

the curriculum. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 1H 

Spick and Span 3/4MW 
Attendance RW 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to RG   Runners up - 5B 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 3 October 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival Assembly will be taking place on Friday 14 October 2011 at 9:15am in the 
school hall.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. If you would like to donate produce for our 
assembly it would be gratefully received. We will be accepting tinned produce from Monday 3 
October 2011 and fresh produce will be accepted from Wednesday 12 October 2011. All produce 
will be donated to local hostels. 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
   Qais Mohammad    RW 

For always offering to tidy the 
classroom. 

   Celeste Nembhard    5B 
For looking after a child who was 

upset. 



 
World Music Youth Choir 
If your child enjoys singing then why not join The World Music Youth Choir. They meet on 
Saturday’s at the CMAT Studios on Grosvenor Road Handsworth, from 10:00am to 11:30am.  The 
choir would like to recruit new members (especially boys) from the age of 7.  For more information 
go to http://blackvoices.co.uk/home  
 
Coffee Mornings 
Coffee mornings will be held on Mondays in the school hall and Fridays in the school bungalow from 
9:00am to 9:30am. Please come along for a drink and a chat. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 21 October 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 31 October 2011 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 

http://blackvoices.co.uk/home

